
Cisco is pleased to confirm

has attended 7 hours of continuing education by participating in

IPD Week, September 2021
hosted by the Technical Field Engagement Team

20- 24 September 2021

Andrii Yefimenko

Vice President and General Manager, Networking Academy

___________________
Laura Quintana


